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Dear Parents, 
I hope that your families are all enjoying the beautiful fall weather!  We have been very busy in class and it is hard to 

believe that the first quarter is coming to an end this week.  I have enjoyed speaking with you all during conferences and sharing the 
growth that your children have been making.  If you have not yet signed up for a conference, please visit the sign-up genius that was 
emailed at the beginning of the month and set up a time for us to meet.  If you are having any difficulty with the sign-up genius, feel 
free to email me or send in a note and I will be happy to help find a time for our conference. 

            Best Wishes,  
Naomi Montgomery (Warren )   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Letterland: 
We will now be diving deeper and spending time learning about each letter.  Students will now be learning the capital letters, how to 

write the letter, handwriting songs, and action tricks.  
 

ELA: 
This week and next week we will begin reading and writing consonant-vowel-consonant words such as “bat, pig, dog” etc.  We will also 

be retelling familiar stories like The Three Little Pigs by saying what happened in the beginning, middle, and end. .  
 

Math: 
We will be creating groups of five and using them to count on up to the number ten. This will be done through various math games. .  
 

Social Studies/Science: 
We will continue science by talking about our five senses and completing experiments that use our five senses such as a pumpkin 

experiments.  
 

Writing: 
In writing we are thinking of a true moment with the class and then retelling the story using pictures and sounding out words. Please 

encourage your child to draw a picture and TRY to sound out the words after drawing the picture.  

Important Dates and Reminder 

 Month of October- Fall Conferences being 

held 

 

 Month of October- SOCKtober (click the 

link to watch the video: 

http://safeshare.tv/w/tfuzNMtqSs 

(classrooms are taking sock donations all 

month long) 

 

 October 23rd- End of Quarter One 

 

 October 26th- Teacher Workday  

 

 October 30th- Report Cards Go Home 

 

 October 30th- Fieldtrip Packet Due 

 

Fieldtrip Reminder 
Our first fieldtrip is quickly approaching!  Please remember that our 
fieldtrip packet is due by October 30th.  If you would like for your child to 
have school lunch that day, please let me know by Thursday, as I need to 
give the cafeteria adequate notice.  We will be eating lunch at school 
that day (although it will be later in the afternoon), so it will be fine if you 
would like for your child to eat lunch from home.  I will also be sending out 
a sign-up genius to help bring in snacks for our 11/5/15 fieldtrip  

Specials Schedule 
10/19 

PE 
10/20 

Guidance 
10/21 

R. Theater 
10/22 

Art 
10/23 

PE 
10/26 

No School 
10/27 
Media 

10/28 
Music 

10/29 
PE 

10/30 
Technology 
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